
Did you know that the G.E.D.  

test will change in 2014? 

TAKE CHARGE OF YOUR FUTURE 
COME CONNECT WITH PROVIDERS AND 

WHEN: 

Wednesday, June 26th  

5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 
 

WHERE: 
Union Settlement Association Youth 

Center at Washington Houses 

1775 Third Ave 
(at 98th Street) 

 
FOR MORE INFO CONTACT: 

Lauren Quinones 

LQuinones@council.nyc.gov or 

(212) 828-9800 

 On January 1, 2014 

the G.E.D. exam  

will change 

 If you haven’t 

successfully completed 

your exam you will 

have to start again 

 Come learn about the 

changes and how you 

can finish in 2013 

Sponsored by Council Member 

Melissa Mark-Viverito 


